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In the spring of each year the Jessop Wing holds a Baby Memorial and Thanksgiving 
Service which allows parents and their families to remember their babies with love. 
 
The well attended service is held at St Andrew’s Psalter Lane Church and lasts 
approximately 45 minutes.  Included are a themed act of remembrance and the reading 
of baby names. 
 
Invitations are sent out through the post, early in the year, to all families who have lost a 
baby, whatever the gestation. 
 
If you do not wish to receive an invitation to this service please contact: 
 
Bereavement Services 
Jessop Wing  
0114 226 8425 
07798 798532 
sth.jessopwingbereavement@nhs.net 
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